
BCH is working hard to continue

progressing the redevelopment at our

Portarlington site in the context of

COVID-19 restrictions.

In the past few weeks we have held

three information sessions with adjacent

residents and businesses. This has given

us the opportunity to answer questions

about the redevelopment and the

building design and to address any

specific concerns raised.

NEXT STEPS

An application for a planning permit has

been submitted to the City of Greater

Geelong - awaiting decision.

Our Architects are progressing with the

detailed design that will form part of

the building tender and construction

drawings.

If you have any questions related to the

BCH redevelopment of the Portarlington

site, please contact Michelle Day,

Capital Works Manager on 5258 0882

or michelle.day@bch.org.au
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PORTARLINGTON LADIES AUXILLIARY

OP SHOP

In the absence of any feasible

alternatives, BCH has hired a portable

building which is now located in the

BCH car park.

This will become the temporary Op Shop

for the duration of the project.

We appreciate this is not a large space,

but it will allow the Portarlington Ladies

Auxilliary to maintain their Op Shop

presence and continue to trade during

this difficult period.

It also means our volunteers can remain

connected and to maintain a presence

at the BCH site.

Please call in and support them once

the restrictions allow trade to resume.

(Please note - there will be alternative

disabled car spaces created)

NEXT STEPS


